
 

 

Grace Evangelical Church 
Welcome to our Family                                        October 14, 2018 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

This Morning: “A Man After God’s Own Heart” 
 

Senior Pastor: Darrell Jones 

Administrative Pastor: Chris Olson             Counseling/Care Pastor: Dennis Jennings 

Families/Discipleship Pastor: Ken Maxey          Senior Ministries Pastor: Dave Ernst                             

Children’s Pastor: Dan Blakely                             Youth Pastor: Nick Pierce                                        

                                Worship Leaders: Phil Magana & Jeremy Sharp 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
Sunday 7:30am ..............Pre-Service Prayer in Room 206 

 8:00am ...............Worship Service and Children’s Sunday School 

          9:30am ...............Worship Service and Children’s Church  

 9:40am ...............Adult Sunday School 

 10:55am .............Youth Sunday School/Adult Sunday School 

               11:00am .............Worship Service and Children’s Church 

 11:00am .............Fall Harvest Volunteer Meeting in Courtyard 

 5:00pm ...............Hands of Grace in Room 206  

 6:00pm ..............Bible Study and Prayer in Library 

Monday 4:30pm ...............MSG Planning Meeting in 206 

 6:00pm ...............Singles Committee Planning Meeting in 206 

Wednesday 6:30pm ...............Midweek Children and Youth at Grace 

 7:30pm ...............RENEWAL Midweek at Grace 

Thursday 12:00pm ............Prayer in the Library 

 6:30pm ...............Operation Christmas Child Season Kick-off 

Friday  6:00am ..............Early Morning Prayer by the Fireplace 

Saturday 8:30am ...............Men’s Fellowship Breakfast at Grace 

  9:00am ...............Women’s Ministry to Holiday Mart 
 

 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
Thursday, October 18th you will have the opportunity to meet Christmas Box 

recipient, Yuliya Shubina, in the chapel to kick off the season of giving. 

Program starts at 6:30pm. We will have boxes at the information desk today. 
 

 

BABY DEDICATION 

We will hold a baby dedication during our morning services on Sunday, 

November 18th.  If you have an infant or toddler you would like to have 

formally dedicated to the Lord, please sign up at the information desk.  All 

parents must meet with a pastor prior to the dedication. This meeting is after 

services on Monday November 5th, at 6:00pm, by the fireplace in the lobby. 
 

BAPTISM 
If you would like to testify your faith in Jesus by being water baptized, we 

encourage you to do so. Our next baptism service will be held on Sunday, 

November 25th at 12:30pm in the chapel. All candidates will need to meet with 

a pastor on Sunday, November 11th, at 12:30pm, in the library. Please sign up 

and pick up a video information sheet at the information desk. 
 

HANDS OF GRACE 
►Join us tonight at 5:00pm in room 206 for our monthly meeting to discuss 

the plans for St Joe Serve that will be Sunday, November 4th from 12:30-4pm. 

We have a sign up in the lobby to attend St. Joe Serve and for shirts if you want 

to purchase one for the event. A map of the area we will be serving, is also 

available. 
 

►We are having our annual coat drive the month of October. If you have 

gently used, clean coats you would like to donate, please bring them to church at 

collection bins located at entrance C (by the elevator) and E (east door).  
 

►We have tables in the lobby to start collecting food for the Thanksgiving 

Food Boxes that will be packed November 10th at Second Harvest. Sign-up at 

the information desk to help pack the boxes. 
 

►Valley Community Center (909 W Valley) extends an invitation to their 5th 

annual Soupfest fundraiser on Saturday, October 20th from 5:00 to 7:00pm. 

Enjoy music and door prizes. Suggested donation for dinner is $10.  
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY ROLLERAMA 
Please make plans to be a part of this year’s Rollerama on Wednesday, 

October 31st from 6-8:30pm. We have reserved B & J skate center for a free 

fun filled event for the entire family. Invitations and flyers will be available 

TODAY at the Kids church registration depot. Parents, if you can bring a bag of 

candy to the High 5 depot for this event it would be greatly appreciated. 
 

FALL HARVEST FESTIVAL 
The Fall Harvest Festival will be Sunday, October 21st from 3:00-7:00pm at 

Hopkins Farm. We will have chili, hot dogs and soup. Oh, and PIE! There is a 

sign up if you plan to attend and how many you are bringing. We encourage you 

to invite family and friends. Volunteer meeting TODAY at 11:00am in the 

courtyard. 
 

 

So David died in a good old age, full of days and riches and honor; and 

Solomon his son reigned in his place. 

1 Chronicles 29:28 

 



 

 

ATTENTION NURSERY PARENTS 
 

1. We are entering flu and cold season. If your child has yellow or green 

mucus running from their nose, has been running a fever or vomited within 24 

hours of church service, for the health of other children and our workers, we ask 

that you please do not check them into nursery.  
 

2. We are looking to hire a nursery worker for 2nd and 3rd service. We can 

schedule for every other Sunday if necessary. If you know of someone, or you 

would like to work, please pick up an application packet at the nursery or see 

Pastor Ken. 
 

SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY  
Despite the chaos we observe around us, in our culture, our cities and 

government, the good news of Jesus is still able to transform the chaos, one 

person at a time.  Have you considered your role in this, that is, how you are to 

be living witnesses of God’s kingdom while living in and engaging with a 

broken culture?  Join us this evening in the library at 6:00pm, for the conclusion 

to our study, Cultures In Conflict.    
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 
We will be traveling to Kansas City to enjoy the start of the holiday season with 

an adventure to Holiday Mart next Saturday, October 20th at 9:00am. We are 

planning on carpooling and would like you to let us know if you can drive, or if 

you need a ride. Sign up at the information desk to carpool and purchase your 

$5 Holiday Mart ticket today.  
 

MEN’S MINISTRY WILD GAME FEAST 
Friday, November 2nd at 6:00pm, we will have our annual wild game feast at 

Grace. This is a unique opportunity for the men of the church to unleash their 

wild side. If you have a passion for hunting, fishing and eating with your hands, 

please plan to attend. Invite a friend to hear Bill Couldry share about traveling to 

Spain where he hiked the Camino trail. Sign up at the information desk and let 

us know what you are bringing to share. 
 

HONDURAS IN 2019 
We are planning two trips to Honduras in February 2019. The tentative dates for 

these trips will be February 8th to the 15th (open group) and February 15th to 

the 22nd (couples). Sign-up at the information desk. For questions, please 

contact Pastor Chris - chris@graceontheweb.org.  

 
 

 
 

 

 


